
 
1601 SOUTH SIXTH AVENUE 
SOUTH TUCSON, AZ 85713 

(520) 792-2424 
FAX (520) 628-9619 

MEMORANDUM 
Date:  September 19, 2019 
To:  All Councilmembers 
Through:  John Vidaurri, City Manager 
From:   Lourdes Aguirre, Finance Director 
 
Subject:  FY2019 Actuals (Unaudited Financials) 
 
 

Dear Mayor & Council, 
 

I received a request for Fiscal Year 2019 Actuals from Council Member Rogers on August 7 th and once again, 
today, September 19th.  I apologized for my delayed response and/or update and realized that the rest of council 
may also be inquiring about the status of last year’s figures. 
 
Despite other tasks and a recent accounting system overhaul, I continue to work on the “unaudited financials”.  
As reported by the City Manager and in accordance with the attached memo issued on August 29 th (attached), 
we have been working to compile various items for an upcoming credit review in anticipation of bond 
refinance opportunities. 
 
Needless to say, I expect the completion of last years “unaudited financials” to be soon; this will serve both the 
purpose of the credit review and our upcoming audit.  I firmly believe that issuing the same complete/accurate 
document to everyone help will avoid confusion. 
 
Should you have any questions, please reach out to the City Manager. 
 

Thank you, 
 
 
 
Lourdes Aguirre 
Finance Director     
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